142994.1

bb



James H. Dupree Sr. Vice President, Gulf of Mexico

BP America Production Company Gulf of Mexico SPU

200 WestLake Park Boulevard (77079) Post Office Box 3092 Houston, TX 77253-3092

Direct: 281 366-5519 Fax: 281 366-4300

16 June 2010

Our Ref: JHD/NM

Attendees of June 15 Industry Meeting c/o Department of the Interior 1849 C Street, N.W. Washington, DC 20240

Dear Attendees,

Thank you for your participation at the June 15th meeting at the Department of the Interior, hosted by Secretaries Salazar and Chu.

BP's primary action from the meeting was to generate a 'wish-list' of resources that would either improve the current containment schedule, increase the containment capacity, or provide additional redundancy above the current planned redundancy level. That list is attached.

The items included on the list consist of either complete systems or individual components. We recognize that not all systems and components will be in your inventory, but we appreciate your efforts to provide BP access to the list of items that you do have available.

Please send your response to this request to Richard Lynch at the address above, and electronically to Richard Lynch@bp.com; and please copy Secretaries Salazar and Chu in your correspondence. BP will contact you directly for any items needed. Your assistance is greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary Ken Salazar Department of the Interior 1849 C Street, N.W. Washington, DC 20240

cc:

Secretary Steven Chu Department of Energy 1000 Independence Ave., SW Washington, DC 20585